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 “The Mission of the Town of Duxbury is to deliver excellent services to the community in the most fiscally responsible and innovative 
manner while endeavoring to broaden our sense of community and preserve the unique character of our town.” 

 
 
 

Town of Duxbury Board of Health Policy on Close Contacts 
 
 
 

The Duxbury Board of Health at its meeting on May 20, 2021 voted to rescind the policy on 
close contacts as of May 29, 2021.   This policy was voted on and approved on October 23, 2020 
and was to be in place until the Board deemed it no longer necessary. 
 
  The Town of Duxbury Board of Health will continue to follow the CDC guidelines and 
definition of close contacts. 


